
Admissions Update – May 2022 

2022 entry to Medicine admissions cycle 
As in the 2021 admissions cycle the Medical school has 236 places for home applicants. 787 home 
candidates attended for interview. The admissions team have provided early offers in late February 
and the majority of offers in early April 2022. As we receive replies to these offers the Medical 
school will continue to give as many offers as possible until the UCAS decision deadline (19th May 
2022). All offers are given in rank order after interview.  
 
As is our normal practice this rank order will also be used for offers should places become available 
in August/September. Offers after results day are given to those candidates who have fulfilled the 
entry requirements and are not holding a medical school places elsewhere. As vacancies become 
available, the next eligible applicant will be offered the place, so it will not be necessary for 
applicants to contact us. Please note that, at this stage, we cannot predict how many places, if any, 
may become available in August/September. 
 
This FAQ page will continue to be updated throughout the cycle. 
 
If you or your pupils have any particular queries regarding admissions to medicine, they should email 
the admissions team at admissions.med@qub.ac.uk 
 
 
School of Nursing and Midwifery admissions update for 2022 entry 
The interviews are now all complete for nursing and midwifery and we are processing all the scores 
from them.  Admissions will be making offers via UCAS by 19th May, which is the UCAS 
deadline.  Successful applicants will then be invited to an online offer holders' event when they can 
find out everything they need to know, meet staff and students and ask questions.  We would 
encourage everyone who is invited to attend, as it really helps candidates who have more than one 
offer to make decisions; it also really helps students find out what life as a nursing or midwifery 
student at Queen's is really like. 
 
If you have any queries please contact admissions.nam@qub.ac.uk 
 
 
2022 entry to Dentistry 
As in previous years Dentistry has 45 places for home applicants. The admissions team sent out 
offers for places in April. As we receive replies to these offers Dentistry will continue to give out as 
many offers as possible until the UCAS decision deadline (19th May 2022). All offers are given in rank 
order after interview. 
 
 As is our normal practice this rank order will also be used for offers should places become available 
in August/September. At that stage, those applicants who have fulfilled the entry requirements will 
be reconsidered on the basis of their interview ranking, provided they are not holding a firm or 
insurance offer with another Dental School through UCAS. As vacancies become available, the next 
eligible applicant will be offered the place, so it will not be necessary for candidates to contact us. 
Please note that, at this stage, we cannot predict how many places, if any, become available in 
August/September. 
 
If you or your pupils have any particular queries regarding admissions to Dentistry, they should email 
the admissions team at admissions.den@qub.ac.uk. 
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